
 

 

Parents’  

Weekly 

News 

May 10th  

2024 

 

 
 

 

Monday 13th May • SEAG Meeting @ 2pm 

Tuesday 14th May • Assembly 

• Chantelle’s Bookshop 

• KS2 Swimming 

• Whatever Weather Walkers 

Wednesday 15th May •  

Thursday 16th May •  

Friday 17th May •  

 

 

 

Chantelle’s bookshop is coming to 

Parent & Tots next Tuesday, 14th May 

with her selection of Usborne books. 

She is going to leave her stall up 

wafterwards to give our children and 

parents and opportunity to have a 

look.  

 

The stall will be available in the 

Assembly Hall 2.00-3.00pm. 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

Tuesday was a beautiful day and perfect 

for Whatever Weather Walkers. 

 

We headed down to Balnamore Mill and 

were so fortunate to be met by a really 

helpful man from Causeway Geotech 

called Colin. He very kindly brought the 

children into the mill and took them  

through each floor, right to the top. It was a great experience. 

 

 

The sun has got his hat on 

Hip hip hip hip hooray! 

 

We were delighted to have our lunch 

outside this week.  

The first blink of sunshine and it was 

picnic time in Balnamore. Thank you to 

Joyce and Mandy for packing up and 

bringing our lunches outside. 

 

 

Balnamore Primary 

School 



 
 



The children had a fantastic week in school. In numeracy we have been learning 

about capacity and measuring volume. We compared the volume of water that 

different containers hold and measured in millilitres and litres too. We 

completed our imaginative writing on Paddington discovering the lost city of 

Machu Picchu and worked on adding exciting vocabulary, various punctuation and 

different sentence openers. We also explored and learned about the different 

spring flowers in our school garden and picked some for our observational 

drawings. 

 

    
 

 



 
 

 

 

 

Term 3 Key Dates and Information 

 

May 2024 Monday 27th  School Closure 

    

June 2024 Monday 10th  Sports Day 

 Monday 17th School Trip – Details to follow 

 Tuesday 25th  End of Year Assembly 

 Friday 28th  End of Year Party – Details to follow 

 

 

If there is anything I can help you with, then please do not hesitate to contact 

the school office on 028 2766 4564 or email me at smulligan569@c2ken.net  
 

 

Final Comment 

 

Hopefully, you find the provision of the Parents’ News 

helpful and informative. If you require further 

information on any of these matters, or any issue 

concerning school, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

S.W.J. Mulligan 
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